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KBO/JBI 

27 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Happy Friday everyone. I hope you’re looking forward to the half term and to celebrating the 

Jubilee next weekend. 

 

We have given out 7231 green points this week which is even more than the week before. I’m 

particularly impressed to see that 381 students managed a perfect 100% week, with absolutely all 

their points being green.  

 

Our top achievers have been: 
 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 

Laila Marie L (25) Abigail H (29) Zach D (28) 

Year 10 Year 11 Resource Base 

Gillian S (25) Jonathan D (24) Jaylen B (39) 

 

As we come to the end of a half term, I want to celebrate our most impressive students who show 
their Collaboration and Ambition every day. We’ve completed awards assemblies this week and the 
winners, who were chosen by their Heads of Year, will have their names with their cups proudly 
displayed in the atrium. As well as these students there are individuals with brilliant records from 
throughout the year that I wanted to give a shout out to. Here are the overall top three students for 
green points in each year group. 

 
Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11 

Resource 

Base 

1st Evie C 

(459) 

Karina B 

(488) 

Ellie Mae J 

(406) 

Gillian S 

(403) 

Charlie K 

(475) 

Fatima A 

(551) 

2nd Scott S 

(410) 

River O 

(486) 

Grace M 

(402) 

Haddy B 

(378) 

Seth C 

(453) 

Ismail M 

(513) 

3rd Claudia M 

(390) 

Ramatoulie 

K 

(462) 

Natalia B 

(401) 

Isabelle A 

(357) 

Elizabeth 

D 

(444) 

Zachary C 

(500) 

 
Year 7 Resource Base has had a busy week. On Tuesday, they continued their water sports 
training along with 4 THRIVE students in preparation for the All Aboard Watersports Regatta in a 
few weeks’ time against other Bristol schools. The students took part in sailing, rowing and 
katakanuing and showed great enthusiasm to try new things and develop their nautical skills. On 
Wednesday, the year 7s also went to Weston-Super-Mare as part of their topic on Holidays and 
braved the wind and rain to walk along the waterfront, explore the pier and enjoyed some chips for 
lunch. It was great fun for all and a chance to visit the seaside in a popular British holiday 
destination and look at how things have changed since Victorian times.  

http://www.blaisehighschool.co.uk/


 

 
 
Finally, I wanted to say a huge well done to our Y11s who have now got through the first two full 
weeks of exams. They’ve worked so hard in boosters, warm ups and interventions. A big thank you 
to the staff who are supporting them too. School is open Monday to Wednesday for Y11 next week 
for additional intervention, this includes bespoke taught sessions and a Champions space for 
students to study. I really look forward to those days and seeing the Y11 going the extra mile. It’s a 
long exam season and they’ve got a few weeks more in June so we wish them all the best for that. 

 I wish you all a fantastic weekend and half term.  
 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms K Brown 

Headteacher  


